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The Grand and Not-So-Grand Hotels of 
the White Mountains

Study Leader: June Fichter
Tuesdays, 9:30–11:30 a.m.
5 weeks beginning May 6
AIL Classroom, Lethbridge Lodge, Colby-Sawyer College
Maximum number of participants: 30

The grand hotels of the White Mountains in the 1800s were 
magnificent structures, located in beautiful, remote settings. As a 
summer destination for wealthy tourists, these resorts provided 

an escape from a busier, urban way of life. This course will explore the 
origins, development and history of these luxury resorts. From their 
modest beginnings to the ultimate high-society accommodations, these 
luxurious hotels had major social and economic influences. 
 
The course will conclude with an optional field trip to the Mountain View 
Grand Hotel in Whitefield, New Hampshire. Participants will be treated 
to a docent-led tour and lunch. The trip is scheduled for Tuesday, June 10, 
and the cost is $100 in addition to the course fee. You will have the option 
to save your seat for the trip during the registration process. 

June Fichter
June served as executive 
director of the Lake Sunapee 
Protective Association (LSPA) 
from 2005 to 2022. 

She holds degrees in 
engineering and an MBA from 
Northeastern University. Her 
career included research, 
development and collaboration 
with overseas partners, 
particularly in Japan and 
Britain. 

June currently serves on the 
AIL board and Curriculum 
Committee. She is a former 
member of the Mt. Sunapee 
Advisory and the New 
Hampshire Exotic Aquatic 
Invasives Committee.  

June and her husband, Peter, 
have owned property in 
Newbury, New Hampshire 
for 40 years, and have been 
permanent residents since 
2005. 

June has long loved the White 
Mountains, appreciating both 
their history and magnificence.  


